
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change of Address Due to Rezoning Project（Notice） 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation with city management.  

Due to rezoning by the Rokku Rezoning Project, land lot numbers have been changed 

as of November 10, 2023. This notice is being sent to inform you that your address 

has changed accordingly. 

   （Public Affairs Department, Public Affairs Division, 

Resident Affairs Section and Family Register Section） 

 

 

１ Details of change 

As shown on the certificate of change  

※No changes to legal domicile. 

 

２ Other 

(1) Completion of procedures for change of registered address or personal seal is 

not necessary. For other procedures that must be completed due to change of 

address, please refer to the enclosed list of procedures. 

(2) If you wish to request an additional certificate of change of address, starting 

from November 13, 2023 (Mon), it will be issued free of charge at Window #2 of 

the Public Affairs Division on the 1st floor of the Maebashi City Hall, as well 

as at each branch office, Citizen Service Center, and Certificate Issuance 

Corner. Please be aware it cannot be issued at the Certification Service Corner 

inside Maebashi Plaza GENKI 21. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inquiries:  

Maebashi City Hall, Public Affairs Department, 

Public Affairs Division   

For address-related inquiries: Resident Affairs 

Section, 1st Floor Window #5  

TEL: 027-898-6106（Direct line）  

Refer to the Maebashi City homepage 
for more on the Rokku Rezoning Project  

Maebashi City 

November 13, 2023 

 

 

 

 Mayor Ryu Yamamoto  

  

 Postal Code: 

 Address: 

 Building Name and Room Number: 

 Addressee Mr./Ms.         

 


